
Minutes of The 
Vikingland Builders Association Board of Directors Meeting 

Date: Feb 14, 2017 6:30 AM at Traveler’s Inn 
  

Present:  Eric, Larry, Matt, Jon C, Dan, Jon H, Janet, Jeremy, Rob, Bruce 

Absent: None!  

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order by President Jon Haabala.  The agenda was presented 
and accepted by Matt/Jon C 

Minutes: A motion to accept the minutes of Feb 2017 as read was made by Jeremy/Matt 

Treasurer’s Report: Is Jana’s time for planning submitted? Have Dan move wages from wages other and 
move postage from postage to postage and delivery. Jeremy/Matt 

Reports: Goodwill – None 

Membership Update/Dues Update – Approved Shad Bradley Construction unanimously. 

BAM – Jon voted yes on offering twin cities are potential members of BAM getting 
reduced rates until local membership is established. 

NAHB – Larry attended the Builders show in Florida and attended annual meeting. 
Topics at the meeting included possible spike in lumber prices because of proposed 
tariff, no increase in NAHB dues anticipated this year, and NAHB is also making effort to 
bring in workers to the industry. 

Old Business:  Holiday Party was successful and had a good turnout. (Jon H. was not present at the 
holiday party.)  

Other Business:  Making progress in finding a company to update website. 

  -Adam Arnquist to be placed on ballot for the Board of Directors. 

 -Chamber of Commerce conversation-Do we belong to their association? 

   Jon was going to look into details.  

Next Board Meeting: March 14, 2017 

Adjourn: Bruce/Janet 


